
Meet the Core Group! 
“The harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are few; therefore pray earnestly to the Lord of 

the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”     Matthew 9:37-38  

God has blessed us with workers! We are excited to start in 2019 to plant a church in 
the city of Lancaster! We have a heart to disciple and teach so that people can grow in 
the knowledge of Christ! We are thankful for our core group who have decided to be a 
part of the work in the city of Lancaster! We are meeting monthly to pray and plant for 

2019! If you are interested in being a part of the team you can contact us! 
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You can donate to the ministry by going to  

www.churchplantingbfc.com

Welcome the 
Clark Family! 

Read about who 
they are on the 
second page! 

Want to be 
involved? 

Contact us! 
christalonebfc@gmail.com 

 
Stay Connected! 

We have a 
facebook page!

www.facebook.com
/christalonebfc 

PLANT 
By God’s grace we will 

plant a church in 
Lancaster City!
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WATER 
We desire to proclaim 
the gospel message in 

Lancaster City!
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GROW 
We’re praying for God 

to bring growth in 
Lancaster City!
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Pray for a location! 
Soon we will be in search of a home to gather 
together! We need space to worship, provide 
childcare and space that can be utilized for a 
recording studio.  

The recording studio will be used to produce 
Christ centered music that can also be used as 
a means to disciple the youth of our church!  

Please pray for us to have the resources and 
finances to find a facility! We also have a vision 
of a recording studio. This can be used to reach 
many youth in the city. It can be a great tool for 
discipleship! 

“Planting a new church is filled with unknowns and 
uncertainties. Yes. Where else can faith grow?” John Piper 

Pray for our faith!  
Planting a church will be full of challenges. We will need God’s peace and direction as we go. Please pray for God’s 

provision and care in this season of our lives! 
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You can donate to the ministry by going to  

www.churchplantingbfc.com
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Tyriq and Aliesha Clark have been married just about two months. They met each 
other during their undergraduate college career at Millersville University while 
participating in the Gospel Choir. During that time, Tyriq was studying to earn his 
BS in Communications and Broadcasting and Aliesha for her BA in Psychology. 
Currently, Aliesha is working as a Behavior Support Consultant with her Masters in 
Social Work. Tyriq is attending Evangelical Theological Seminary to earn his 
Masters in Divinity and Marriage & Family Therapy. The two have been 
instrumental tools on Millersville University’s campus and in their own 
communities. Both have had the privilege of serving presidential terms in Bible 
Campus Ministries and Millersville University’s Young Sisters in Christ Ministry. 
Coming from humble beginnings, the couple has shared the gospel to reach the 
lives of many throughout their time on and off campus. The Lord has laid on The 
Clarks’ hearts to migrate their ministry into the inner city and local community! 
Please pray for them as they move forward to God’s call in the City!
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